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Simi Valley High School Girls Soccer Fill the Truck Fundraiser
The Simi High School Girls Soccer team will be conducting a clothing drive in your area to help raise funds for our program. We will be collecting any old or used clothing that you no longer need and would like to donate.  

Please use the attached plastic bag to place any new or used clothing, blankets, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]towels, shoes, and soft goods to be donated next to your front door and we will come by on Friday, September 21st to pick up your donation.  Your donation will be used as a fundraiser to help us to raise funds in support of the Simi Valley High School Girls Soccer teams to help us meet the financial obligations of the high school soccer season. Your donation will directly benefit the girls’ soccer program and will contribute to a soccer program that strives to provide a wholesome and positive environment for our youth.  

Also, we hope that you will be able to come out and see the girls’ soccer teams play. If not, please keep up with our progress on the Simi Valley High School website: https://svhsgirlssoccer.weebly.com/
	
If you have any questions, please let us know.

Thanks again for your help and support of the Simi Valley High School Girls Soccer  program! 

Sincerely, 

Rhiannon Hopalian
President, SVHS Girls Soccer Boosters
svsoccerboosters@gmail.com
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